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Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,
 Hoping you are keeping safe and well. Thank you for your continued support this week, everyone is 
doing a fantastic job; both at school and at home. Following a suggestion from Governors recently we 
will begin to send out a ‘Pen Portrait’ of our members of staff as we appreciate that during our COVID 
restrictions  and the  appointments of new staff you may not be familiar with everyone on the team. This 
will start next week.
Best wishes, stay safe.
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Reminders
It is Bank Holiday Weekend and 
we will return to school on 
Tuesday. We break up for May 
half term and return on Tuesday 
8th June. We hope to be taking 
part in some virtual sports 
competitions during National 
Sports Week in June and if 
possible Sports Day in class 
bubbles - letter to follow shortly. 

Well Done Kitty!
During the time Ms Buckingham was 
teaching Class 3 they entered a writing 
competition held by Alnwick Rotary Club.
The local competition was won by Jess 
and the runners up, including Kitty were 
then entered for a regional competition 
where all of the entries for the whole of 
the North of England were entered and 
Kitty’s entry has won! We hope to be able 
to allow the Rotary Club to come into 
school when restrictions allow and award 
the local and regional prizes.

Our Captain Tom Challenges
Today the children really enjoyed challenging themselves, 
they did  a range of challenging activities 100 times  
including star jumps, dancing, kick- kick punch and laps of 
the field which was a good way of also supporting England  
does the Daily Mile. Here are some photos of Class 2 
carrying out their challenge this afternoon. Well done 
everyone!


